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Introductory workshop on security and safety in educational
Institutions

The Deanship of Student Affairs - Abu Dhabi Campus - in cooperation with the Administrative
Unit and the Zayed Voluntary Team for Search and Rescue, organized an introductory
workshop entitled "Security and Safety in Educational Institutions" presented by Suhaib Suwaid
- Advisor to the Zayed Voluntary Team for Search and Rescue.

The workshop introduced the concept of security and safety, its types, the most important
basics that should be taken into account when building educational facilities, and the
importance of emergency evacuation training for academic and administrative staff and students
in general.
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